From: SMART Julie 50403

To: steph shepherd; apral
Subject: Re: Jackz
Date: 04 March 2022 08:31:54

Morning Stephanie & Andy
As you're probably aware I've been on leave and I'm now trying to catch up.

Myself and Sgt Curtis could meet with you and Andy at 1.00pm on Wednesday 9 March at
Jackz if that is convenient for you.

We also need to discuss a matter with Andy in respect of Hennessey's so would like to go
there after.

Please let me know if this is convenient to you both.

Thanks
Julie
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From: steph shepherd I

Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 5:36:25 PM

To: SMART e 50405

Subject: Jackz

Dear Julie,

Me and Andy have been working tirelessly over the past few weeks to go above and beyond
recommendations from yourselves, the fire department and environmental health.

We would appreciate it if you and Sargeant curtis could meet with us on Thursday or Friday this
week to come and have an inspection, and if required you are welcome to bring any other
relevant authorities along too.

Kind regards

Steph
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